
DECATUR PARK DISTRICT
TRUTH IN TAXATION NOTICE

Notice of proposed property tax increase for the Decatur
Park District.

A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy
increase for the Decatur Park District for 2023 will be held
on December 18, 2024 at 12:00 p.m. at 620 E. Riverside
Ave. Decatur, IL 62521.
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and
present testimony to the taxing district may contact Kristin
Sowa, CFO 620 E. Riverside Ave. Decatur, IL 62521,
(217) 422-5911.
The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended
or abated for 2023 were $5,762,574.
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes
to be levied for 2024 are $6,196,601. This represents a
7.5% increase over the previous year.
The property taxes extended for debt service and public
building commission leases for 2023 were $5,743,171.
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt
service and public building commission leases for 2024
are $6,140,760. This represents a 6.9% increase over the
previous year.
The total property taxes extended or abated for 2023 were
$11,505,745.
The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2024 are
$12,337,361. This represents a 7.2% increase over the
previous year.
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